
 

 
 
 

 
Gosford Hospital plans to open more beds 

 
Dear Member, 

 
The HSU has received correspondence from Central Coast Local Health District 
regarding plans to open more beds at Gosford Hospital. Attached for your reference is 
the correspondence. 
 
All members are strongly encouraged to read the correspondence carefully and to send 
feedback to Matt Ramsay at matthew.ramsay@hsu.asn.au and Greg O’Donohue at 
greg.odonohue@hsu.asn.au using subject line Gosford Hospital Additional Surgical 
Beds. Please ensure you submit feedback by close of business Friday 20th December so 
we can respond to the LHD accordingly. 
 
Not a member of the HSU? Now is the time to join and have your say! New members can 
join by visiting the HSU website at www.hsu.asn.au/join or by calling the Union on 1300 
478 679. 
 
In unity, 
 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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